
MINUTES OF THE ROREST 
HILL NEIGHBORHOOD 
ASOCIATION MEETING 
January 9, 2012 

Held at the Forest Hill Presbyterian Church 
4401 Forest Hill Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 

Minutes taken by Robley Jones, Secretary 

MINUTES President Shannon Taylor called the meeting to order at 
7:03 p.m. 
 
The Secretary read the minutes from the November 20, 
2012 meeting and they were approved without objection. 
 
Zac Sheldon presented the treasurer’s report noting a 
cash-on-hand balance of $$21,754.68. 
 
Robley Jones moved and Sue Kline seconded a motion to 
donate $100 to the VCU Libraries for the Richmond in 
Sight project.  The motion carried. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 

MEETING NOTES Bryce Lyle of Westover Hills offered his services as a 
school liaison to Westover Hills Elementary School.  In his 
remarks he stated that this is our neighborhood school, 
and he is working with others to support the efforts of 
the school and to engender neighborhood support for the 
school.  He can be contacted at brycelyle@gmail.com. 
 
We eliminating the following committees:  Parks, 
Beautification, and Land Use & Development - leaving 
social, membership, financial, nomination and 
communication.  Action in this regard will require a 
bylaws change – proper notice and a 2/3 vote. 
 
Secretary Jones is to contact Larry Miller of the City of 
Richmond to inquire regarding the schedule for removing 
silt from the basin in the Forest Hill Park lake. 
 

Announcements The next meeting will be on February 20th, and in addition 
to other agenda items, Jake  Helmboldt from  the City of 
Richmond will discuss new bike lanes of Forest Hill 
Avenue.  Meetings will be on the third Wednesday of 
each month. 
 
The FHNA Run for the Hills 5K will be on March 9th.  The 
race will start at 9 a.m. 
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The FHNA yard sale will be on June 1. 

 


